GROVER C. ROBINSON, 1V
Mayor

April 23, 2021

Secretary Phillip Gainer
Highway 90 East
Chipley, FL 32428-0607

RE: Pace Boulevard, Barrancas Avenue to Massachusetts Avenue (FPID 439735-1-52-01)

Dear Secretary Gainer,

I am supporting the proposed changes requested of FDOT by Escambia County Florida and the City of
Pensacola for Pace Boulevard with the lowering of the speed limit from 40MPH to 35MPH and the
narrowing of the lanes to allow for a safe bicycle lane and walking buffer for pedestrians.

This City of Pensacola, like FDOT, has a strong commitment to complete streets and building places to
improve the quality of life for our residents. This project is directly within our Westside CRA District and
we believe these improvements will add value to our on-going efforts to see this area redevelop to
improve the safety and vitality of this community.

Please do not hesitate to contact my office if you have any further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Grover C. Robinso

222 West Main Street Pensacola, Florida 32502
www.cityofpensacola.com



